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SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 (Year B) 
28th July 2024 

 
First reading    2 Kings 4:42-44 
They will eat and have some left over. 

 
Responsorial Psalm   144(145) 
You open wide your hand, O Lord. 
 
Second reading   Ephesians 4:1-6 
One Body, one Spirit, one Lord, one faith, one 
baptism, one God. 

 
Gospel Acclamation   
Alleluia, alleluia! 
Your words are spirit, Lord, and they are life; 
you have the message of eternal life. 
Alleluia! 

 
Gospel     John 6:1-15 
The feeding of the five thousand. 
 

Cathedral Clergy 
Fr. Andrew McKenzie 
Fr. Frank McKendry 
Fr. Leonard Ayogu 

Fr. Justine Dyikuk (In residence) 
 

CATHEDRAL OPENING HOURS 
The Cathedral will be open each day from  

8.00am – 6.00pm. 
 
 

 

SEVENTEENTH WEEK IN  
ORDINARY TIME 

 
SECOND COLLECTION 
The second collection this weekend will support the 
Cathedral Renovation Fund.   
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday  
28th July 
Year B 
 
The Seventeenth 
Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
 

 
Mass 
 
Mass 
 
Mass 
 

 
10.00am 
 
12.00noon 
 
5.15pm 

 
Monday  
29th July 
SS Martha, Mary & 
Lazarus - Memorial 
 

 
Mass 
 
Mass 
 

 
1.00pm 
 
5.15pm 
 

 
Tuesday 
30th July 
 
 

 
Mass 

 
Mass 
 

 
1.00pm 
 
5.15pm 

 
Wednesday  
31st July 
St Ignatius of Loyola - 
Memorial 

 
Mass 
 
 

Mass 

 
1.00pm 
 

 
5.15pm  

 

 
Thursday  
1st August 
St. Alphonsus Liguori - 
Memorial 
 

 
Mass 
 
Mass 
 

 
1.00pm 
 

5.15pm  

 
Friday  
2nd August 

 
Mass 
 
Mass 

 

 
1.00pm 

 
5.15pm 

 
Saturday  
3rd August 
 

 
Mass 
 
Vigil Mass 
 

 
1.00pm 
 
5.15pm 



 

 

 
THINKING OF BECOMING CATHOLIC 
We will be starting again soon. If you would like to 
know more and are thinking about becoming 
Catholic, please speak to Fr Andrew McKenzie at the 
back of the Cathedral. 

 

CANON DAVID WALLACE 
Archbishop Nolan has appointed Canon David 
Wallace as Administrator of St. Andrew’s Cathedral. 
He will take up his post in early September. 
 

 
EPISCOPAL ORDINATION - TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS  
54 people have put their names on a list to attend 
the Episcopal Ordination of Fr Andrew. Some people 
have not given their contact details. If you have not 
already done so, please give an email address or 
telephone number to Helen Border 

Helen.Border@glasgow.ac.uk by 10 July.  

 
If we do not have your contact details, we will have 
to give your place to someone on the waiting list.  
 
The cost is £15 per person, to be paid by 1 August 
2024. All monies in cash to Helen Border who will be 
available at the 12 o’clock Mass each Sunday or after 
1 p.m. Mass on Fridays each week. Please do not 

pay your monies to anyone else.  
 
The bus will leave St Andrew’s Cathedral front door 
at 8 a.m. sharp on Saturday 10 August 2024. We will 
be leaving Dundee Cathedral at 4.30 p.m. sharp. 
Thank you for your co-operation in advance. 
 

 
MESSAGE FROM CANON ANDREW MCKENZIE 
I will leave the Cathedral this Friday August 2nd to 
begin the process of moving to Dundee before being 
ordained as Bishop of Dunkeld. I would like to 
express my thanks to everyone for their prayers and 
good wishes. Thanks also to those who have worked 
closely with me during my time at St. Andrew’s 
Cathedral. Whatever we have achieved was only 
possible because of your guidance and help. Thank 
you. 
 
CARFIN PILGRIMAGES 
Carfin Pilgrimages have been arranged by the Legion 
of Mary on 13th August, 13th September and 13th 
October. Beginning at 7.30pm with Rosary Procession 
followed by Holy Mass and Benediction until 9pm. 
Prayers offered for world peace, young people, 
vocations and Parish renewal. All welcome. 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

SICK 
Stephen McCrate, Charlie McInally, Ethel 

Glendinning, Anna Farrell, Susanne Bennett,  
Ann Chapman, James Forrester, Susanne 
Bennett, Ann Chapman, Matthew Wylie, 

Matthew Dillon, James Sherriff, Rona Carroll, 
Gerard McGurk, Cathy McClusky, David 

McCluskie, Maria Green 
 

RECENTLY DEAD  
Theresa Beddows, Mary Farrell,  

Pauline Compton, Phao- Lo, Peter Shields, 
Roseleen Donnelly 

 
MONTH’S MIND 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES  
Leah Todd, Francis Morrison 

 
 
Please ensure if you are asking to have a name included in the bulletin 
that you have the permission of the person being named to do so. Please 
be careful not to disclose any information about anyone, sick or 
otherwise, without their expressed permission. 
 

Donations to the Cathedral can now be made using the card 
reader located in the porch or by scanning this QR Code. Thank 
you for your support of St. Andrew’s Cathedral. 

 

 
 

Cathedral First Collection Cathedral Maintenance Fund 
(second collection) 

 
St Andrew’s Cathedral is a parish of the Archdiocese of Glasgow, 

a designated religious charity, number (SCO18140). 
Address:  Cathedral House, 90 Dunlop Street, Glasgow G1 4ER 
Phone: 0141 204 2409   Email: cathedral@rcag.org.uk 
Website:  www.cathedralG1.org 
www.facebook.com/groups/1511512782696437 

mailto:Helen.Border@glasgow.ac.uk
mailto:cathedral@rcag.org
http://www.cathedralg1.org/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/1511512782696437

